
SO2 “Jack Spring” not approved for use 

Tuesday, May 17th, 2011 

Well, it had looked so good. The spring had passed its first MPA (micro-particle analysis) test during the 

summer and we were very optimistic about passing the second and final test during the “wet” season. 

Unfortunately, the 2nd MPA got a rating of “high moderate” susceptibility to contamination from surface 

water connection and the Department of Health revoked its provisional approval it had granted last summer. 

This source has been taken off line and we don’t expect to be able to use it unless it receives additional 

filtration as a surface water source. 

 

Pressure episodes on 115th and Cove Road 

Monday, March 7th, 2011 

We have been experiencing intermittent pressure problems on Cove Road and 115th. there was an initial 

problem associated with the draining and refilling of the main reservoir on 156th street. This draining was 

necessary to change some internal piping. The episodic nature of the problem has been traced to a failing 

pressure pump that was not able to sustain the required pressure users are needing. The pump has been 

taken to the repair shop and we expect it to be reinstalled March 9th. If you are experiencing problems please 

call Island Water Management Inc employee Brent Millet at 422-1758 


